
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/5/2016 7:22:29 PM
Subject: RE: EMAC Supplemental Agreement

Clearly I’m having issues. Sigh…..Traffic. blank documents.  Blegh.
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 7:22 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: RE: EMAC Supplemental Agreement
 
Swati reviewed it – it was pretty straightforward.  In case we need to walk it back, I’ll forward you a copy.
 
From: Taylor, Richele 

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 7:21 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: FW: EMAC Supplemental Agreement
 
Hey this comes up blank when I pull it up.  Nothing there on the doc. Do you get anything?
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 6:25 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Taylor, Richele

Subject: FW: EMAC Supplemental Agreement
 
Please review quickly for NH’s signature tonight.  Thank you.
 
From: Stenson, Kim [mailto:Kstenson@emd.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 3:20 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Fwd: EMAC Supplemental Agreement
 
Rebecca,
 
Looking at getting helicopter assets from Louisiana but they are no longer actual signatories of the EMAC 
agreement. To accept their assets both Governors have to sign. I think Danielle talked to you about it during the 
Louisiana floods. 
 
Kim
 
Kim Stenson
SCEMD

-------- Original message --------

From: logchief <logchief@emd.sc.gov> 

Date: 10/5/16 3:05 PM (GMT-05:00) 

To: "Stenson, Kim" <Kstenson@emd.sc.gov>, "Batson, Steven" <sbatson@emd.sc.gov> 

Subject: Fw: EMAC Supplemental Agreement

SC National Guard would like to accept EMAC assets from Louisiana National Guard. In order to do so, we will 
need the Governor to sign this supplemental agreement. This is because Louisiana is not a signatory state of 
the original EMAC agreement.
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Please let me know if you have any questions!

 
Melissa B. Potter
Chief of Operations Support
Cell: (803) 403-4432
Email: mpotter@emd.sc.gov
 

From: Potter, Melissa

Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2016 2:18 PM

To: logchief

Subject: Fwd: EMAC Supplemental Agreement
 
 
 
 
 
 

-------- Original message --------

From: Victoria Carpenter <Victoria.Carpenter@LA.GOV> 

Date: 10/05/2016 10:32 AM (GMT-05:00) 

To: "Potter, Melissa" <mpotter@emd.sc.gov>, resourceldr <resourceldr@emd.sc.gov> 

Subject: EMAC Supplemental Agreement

I am working on the cost estimate and offer now for 1099-RR-5195 (2-UH -60), our guard just spoke to 
someone with your guard about another request for 2  - UH-72, can you confirm that we will be receiving 
another request for this.
 
Also due to an issue with our current EMAC Legislation along with the normal EMAC documents (REQ-A’s) 
we are also requesting that your Governor sign the attached EMAC Supplemental Agreement. 
 
Please forward this document to the appropriate individuals for review and signature, if they have any questions 
or need additional information please have them call our Executive Counsel Danielle Aymond below.  
Danielle Aymond
Executive Counsel

Governor’s Office of Homeland Security and Emergency Preparedness

225-925-7541

337-515-4127

danielle.aymond@la.gov

 

Thank you!
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Visit the EMAC website! <http://www.emacweb.org>
 
 

http://www.emacweb.org/

